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WATER DISTRICT NO. 65 -

102 N. Main St.
Payette, Idaho 83661
Phone (208) 642-4463

Fax (208) 642-1042
E-mail wdist65« primenet.com

March 19, 1996

Mr. Iim Spencer
Boise Cascade

P.O. Box 476
Emmett. Idaho 83617

Dear Jim:

This letter is to inform you that the Water District 65 Advisory Committee approved your
request for cost-share on a new measuring device for the Boise Cascade diversion in
Emmett. According to the bids vou forwarded to me, a total cost of $10,000.00 is
projected on the installation of this device. Consequenily, the Advisory Committee

approved a maximum cost-share amount of 30%4, or $5.000.00, of this estimate.

Please let me know when you begin this project. as I would like to check on its progress
this spring. If you have any questions. please give me a call.

Sincerely,

Mark Limbaugh. Watermaster

ce: Dave Tuthull, IDWR
Tim Luke, IDWR




